
 

 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2025-26/260                 Date: 14.05.2025 

From Principal’s desk…. 

Invitation To Attend Prince's Cup (Emir cup)  
Final Match on 24.05.2025 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Greetings of the Day! 

We are pleased to inform you that our school has received a special invitation for 

teachers, students, and their family members to attend the Final Match of the 

Prince’s Cup 2025. This exciting event is part of a national initiative aimed at promoting 

sportsmanship, national pride, and community bonding through football. 
 

   Match Details: 

• Date: Saturday, 24th May 2025 

• Venue: Khalifa International Stadium 

• Match Kickoff: 6:00 PM 
 

Both students and teachers are cordially invited to join us for this thrilling event. The AFC 

has generously provided free tickets for our school community, along with complimentary 

meals and free transportation to students from the school to the stadium and back. 
 

Registration: 

Interested students from Grade 7 to 12 can register their name using the link below:  

Registration for attending the Amir Cup Final Match will be on a first-come, first-

served basis. 

Only the first 300 students will be allowed to go and watch the match. 

So, hurry up and register soon to grab your spot! 

Please ensure that the registration is completed before 18.05.2025. No entries will be 

considered after the above-mentioned date. 

Link - https://forms.office.com/r/MkPWjvJy22  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/MkPWjvJy22


Important Notes: 

 
1. Parents must drop their child at school at 3:30 PM and collect them at 9:30 PM after they 

return from the stadium.  

2. Those students who have registered must come in the P.E Uniform with school Jacket. 

3. Complimentary Meals will be provided in the stadium. 

4. Parents must fill in the consent form and send the duly filled and signed consent 

form. The students must submit the filled consent form to their respective PE 

teachers. The consent form is attached below. 

5. No student will be allowed to go home directly from the stadium. Dispersal will 

be strict from school. 

 
Let’s show our spirit and be part of this grand celebration of football and unity! We look 

forward to seeing many of you there with your families, enjoying the match and the 

festivities together. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Meenal Bakshi 

Principal 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
 
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better place to 
live. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Invitation To Attend Prince's Cup (Emir cup)  
Final Match on 24.05.2025 

 
 

Consent Form 
 
To, 

The Principal, 

DPS-Monarch International School. 

 

 
I ________________________ parent of  

 bearing Admission no.  of 

Grade/Section  give my consent to participate in the Prince's Cup 

2025 on Saturday , 24th May 2025. 

 
 
Student QID No.             :   

 
Mobile Number of both parents:   /  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Name of the Parent                                                              Signature of the Parent 


